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VILLAGE OF ARCANUM NEWS                                FROM THE OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

Hello everyone; 

 

2016 
Another year just flew by, but it did not go unnoticed.    New park playground 

equipment installed. Streets paved in the Saw Mill area.     Ball park parking lot 

patched and a handicap walkway installed. These projects were all largely paid 

through grants. Crack sealing completed on various streets and more storm sewers 

dugout to help prevent street flooding.   The State paved both alternate routes coming 

into town and the City Building interior electric was upgraded to pass code. 

 

2017 
Looking forward!    A new garbage collection company,   Best Way, wants you to know they will serve 

you professionally.   If you have anything troubling you or see a way to improve the system, please call 

the City Building. The bid for the automated sewer plant will be awarded in January.   This is a 2 year 

project funded by grants and a loan.  I will keep you updated on the progress and the loan re-payment 

plan. 

 

The Planning Committee is upgrading the Zoning Regulations for approval by the Planning-Zoning 

Board. The Personnel committee is revising the Policies and Procedures manual, and then the next 

project is to collect data for a Utilities manual.     Service and Leisure is putting together a plan to repair 

more streets and upgrade sidewalks.   Will keep you posted. 

 

If there is a project you wish to discuss, call the city building and make an appointment to meet with me. 

Hopefully we will soon have an Administrator. 

 

**Please see the reverse side for Important 2016 Tax Information** 

 

Garbage pickup dates will remain on Wednesday through January 25
th

  

 

**New Garbage Pickup Dates Will Be** 
Beginning January 31, 2016  Tuesday Pickup Date   Friday Pickup Date 
     All of George St   Everyone South of George St 

     Everyone North of George St 

**These changes will only affect residents inside village corporation limits** 

 
Keep Warm!          “Judy’s on Duty” 

 

A TT E N T I O N 

Notice from Vectren 
 

The Department of Transportation (DOT) regulations require natural gas system operators to conduct 

leak surveys on all piping including underground mains, services & exposed piping up to the outlet of 

the gas meter. If the meter is located inside your home, The Health Consultant Technician will come to 

your door, show a visible ID and have a Vectren Contact Phone Number you can call for verification. 

The technician will not be driving a Vectren vehicle; they will be driving their own personal vehicle. 

The inspection inside your home will only take about 5 minutes. 

 


